
 
  
 
 
  

 
 

 
 
RSE Policy: Consultation  
Dear parents/carers, 
 
In light of upcoming changes to requirements for relationships and sex education (RSE) and health 
education, we have been consulting with parents, pupils and staff on how we can make sure that our 
updated RSE curriculum meets the new requirements as well as the needs of our pupils. As in previous 
years, the RSE curriculum will be delivered through the ABSolute curriculum extended tutor time and 
aspects of the requirements will feature in curriculum subjects across the school such as Science or RE. 
 
We have worked hard to make sure that our new curriculum reflects: 

• Our pupils’ age and maturity levels, as well as their cultural and religious backgrounds 
• The values of our Nailsea school community 
• Our core values of aspire, believe, succeed and #teamnailsea 
• Every pupil’s learning needs 
• What pupils need to know to be healthy and safe in school, in their personal relationships 

and in the wider world 
We have now updated our RSE policy to include our proposed new curriculum. 
 
You will find a copy of our new draft policy attached to this letter.  
For further details on the statutory requirements of RSE, please visit the following link: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/relationships-education-relationships-and-sex-
education-rse-and-health-education   
 
We would like your feedback on the proposed curriculum, and the wider policy.  
Parents/carers can submit their feedback via the following form: 
https://forms.office.com/r/nhrT1X9CNk   
 
The deadline for responding to the consultation is Friday 9th July 2021.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr. Joshua Boyce 
ABSolute Curriculum Coordinator 
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